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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 2:23 PM
To: 'jgilchrist@inteserra.com'
Subject: FW: ANPI Business, LLC - FL Change of Information on Regulated Utility-Local -  for the 

month ending January 31, 2018
Attachments: ANPI Business_FL Change of Information on Regulated Utility-Local.pdf

Importance: High

Good afternoon Ms. Gilchrist,  
 
We have received your change of information form and we will update the contact information in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Jackie Gilchrist [mailto:jgilchrist@inteserra.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 11:06 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Mike Lubin 
Subject: ANPI Business, LLC - FL Change of Information on Regulated Utility-Local - for the month ending January 31, 
2018 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Attached please find the FL Change of Information on Regulated Utility-Local for the month ending January 31, 2018, 
filed on behalf of ANPI Business, LLC. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Mike Lubin at 407-740-8575. 
 




